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PARENT PARTNERSHIP POLICY 

We believe that children benefit most from Early Years Education and Care when parents 
and settings work together in partnership. Our aim is to support parents as their children's 
first and most important educators by involving them in their children's education and in 
the full life of the setting. 

Ramas Daycare welcome all parents to be involved within the setting and is open to any 
new suggestions.  We try to involve parents by implementing the following things: 

• All parents receive a daily care sheet/ daily feedback for the child informing the 
parent of how their child's day has been. 

• A notice board is displayed in the nursery and parents are updated on any new 
information that arise, this is achieved through letters, questionnaires or verbally. 

• Feedback sheets and questionnaires are issued to parents on regular basis, this 
helps us to continue to improve and maintain a good quality standard of childcare. 
This also helps provide a good parent partner relationship. 

• Parents are provided with all information from Ofsted. 

• Parents also are given the opportunity to talk to practitioners to discuss any 
concerns or issues they may have.  

• Parents will have the opportunity to speak to their child's key person on a regular 
basis. The setting also opens 3 times a year for parents consultations. 

• Parents can also access lots of different information from our website / blog page 
and also anything of relevance will be on display in our entrance area 


